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In view of the announcement of President Rodrigo R. Duterte yesterday
evening, work at the Insurance Commission (IC) Head Office (U.N.
Avenue, Ermita, Manila) shall be suspended starting 16 March
2020 until 12 April 2020.

A skeletal force will be assigned at the Receiving Section on 16 March

2020, from 8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. only.
RWM&CA
IC Division Manager
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